
 

 

	
	
	
	
Operations:	

• We	responded	to	60	calls	in	October.	
• We	have	created	a	new	volunteer	Captain	position	in	our	organization	chart.		There	will	be	a	North	

one	over	station	1-4	and	a	South	one	over	6-9.		The	North	will	be	filled	at	the	all	hands	meeting	
with	Clay	Bosworth	and	the	South	is	going	to	be	vacant	for	now.			

• Will	be	bringing	on	4-6	new	volunteers	in	early	December.	
• Live	fire	training	in	Boulder	last	Saturday	we	had	22	people	in	attendance	including	TFPD,	Central	

City	Fire	and	Golden	Gate	Fire.	
• Gilpin	OEM,	TFPD	are	hosting	ICS	300	this	weekend,	being	taught	by	FEMA.	
 

Wildland: 
• Brush	56	returned	late	Sunday,	they	were	assigned	to	the	Windy	Fire	in	California	for	7	weeks.			
• Chief	Hinderman	is	working	feverishly	on	billing.	
	

Administration:		
• Our	Alan	Green	Grant	request	was	denied	–	letter	attached	to	packet.		
• I	submitted	a	small	grant	request	to	RETAC	(Regional	Emergency	Trauma	Advisory	Council)	for	

some	EMS	equipment.	
• We	are	considering	an	AFG	(Assisstance	to	Firefighters	Grant)	station	modification	grant	for	fire	

sprinklers	and	or	fire	alarm	for	Station	7.	
• We	are	considering	applying	for	a	Fire	Prevention	grant	in	Feburary.		This	will	target	wildfire	risk	

reduction.				
• Applying	for	Fire	Fighter	Safety	and	Disease	Grant	through	the	Division	of	Fire	requesting	6	sets	of	

structure	coat	and	pants.	
• All	hands	meeting	November	19th.	Please	RSVP!		
• We	had	a	two	day	administrative	planning	retreat.		Lots	of	great	conversation	and	planning	for	

2022	and	onward.		
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